March 26, 1997

Mr. Paul Byrne

24 Kenmore Road
Prenton

Birkenhead
Merseyside L433AS
GREAT BRITAIN

Dear Mr. Byme:

Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the Assassination Records Review Board’s FY 1996
report.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan
Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

Enclosure



